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The Emergency Communications Advisory Committee was activated by the Board during the first quarter of 2010.  The first committee meeting was conducted on July 7th via Go-to-Meeting.   During this session, each member was afforded the opportunity to introduce himself and discuss some of his emergency communications related background.  Initial objectives and expectation were set for the group.  It was voted that ECAC would meet by teleconference on the first Wednesday for each month.   Charlie Miller AE4UX was selected as Recording Secretary and Glen Reid K5FX was selected to serve as Ex-officio Vice Chair.

The ECAC's initial assignment from the PSC was to develop recommendations for a functional deployment plan for the ARRL's cache of Ham Aid Kits.  Over a period of three months, the committee members collected background material on the existing processes and evaluated that data.  The final recommendations were discussed and completed during early October.  The committee's report was provided on October 23, 2010 and was accepted by the PSC.

In November, the ECAC was given two new tasks.  The committee was assigned the task of making recommendations regarding the MDEC (Major Disaster Emergency Coordinator) program, deliver an interim progress report to the PSC by March 1, 2011 and a final report on or before June 1, 2011.  Review criteria are to include, but not be limited to, areas such as terms of reference, job description, qualifications and appointment standards.
The second November committee assignment was to recommend to the PSC three areas for future review or study by December 31, 2010.  There were 14 potential projects placed on the table by ECAC for consideration by the committee as a whole.  These were reviewed, reduced to six and then to the final three.  Because of the relatively short turn-around required of this assignment, it was prioritized and completed on December 4, 2010 and a report provided to the PSC.

The ECAC chair wishes to offer further comment about this committee.  Your ECAC is comprised of individuals with widely varying specialties of expertise and from very diverse regions of the US and Canada.  Within this body, there is a very serious and common concern about the future of amateur radio in the field of emergency communications.   There is an open sharing of ideas and mutual respect of participants.  Our divergent backgrounds re-enforces our strengths and I am honored to chair this select group.

Respectfully submitted,
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Atlantic – Jim Cross, WI3N




Email:  jcross3@gmail.com

16013 Dorset Road, Laurel, MD 20707

Central – Bill Niemuth, KB9ENO 



Email: bniemuth@new.rr.com 

W 8088 Hillcrest Court, Hortonville, WI 54944

Dakota – Jim Zahradnicek, KDØS



Email:  kd0s@kd0s.com

29563 US Highway 14, Pierre, SD 57501

Delta – Jim Coleman, AI5B




Email:  wpcde911@itsfast.net
1530 Military Road, Bogalusa, LA 70427

Chairman

Great Lakes – Dale Williams, WA8EFK 


Email: dale.wms1@verizon.net
291 Outer Dr, Dundee, MI 48131-1014

Hudson – Jim Mezey, W2KFV



Email:  w2kfv@aol.com
38 Appletree Lane, Carle Place, NY 11514-1336

Midwest – Reynolds Davis, KØGND


Email:  reynoldsD1@aol.com



3901 S 42nd Street, Lincoln, NE 68506-4212

New England – Dave Colter, WA1ZCN


Email:  dbcolter@myfairpoint.net

P.O., Box 1109, New London, NH 03257

Northwestern – Gordon Grove, WA7LNC


Email:
gorgrolnc@juno.com



PO Box G, Deer Park, WA 99006

Pacific – James R Latham, AF6AQ



Email:  jrlatham@sbcglobal.net
1798 Warsaw Ave, Livermore, CA 94550-6140
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Roanoke – Charlie Miller, AE4UX



Email:  ae4ux@bellsouth.net

194 Cessna Drive, Trenton, SC 29847

Rocky Mountain – Jeff Ryan, KØRM


Email:  k0rm@arrl.org
9975 Wadsworth Parkway #K2-275 

Westminster, CO 80021

Southeastern – Barrett Kanne, W4TGA


Email:  radio.w4tga@gmail.com

1679 Manhasset Drive, Dunwoody, GA 30338

Southwestern – Grant Hays, WB6OTS


Email:  ghays@cis-broadband.com
3707 Elder Court, Sierra Vista, AZ 85650

West Gulf – Glen Reid, K5FX



Email:  k5fx@arrl.net
1305 Carlotta Lane, Austin, TX 78733

RAC – Doug Mercer, VO1DTM



Email:  vo1dtm@hotmail.com
Box 1042, 84 Main Road, Goulds, NL A1S 1H2

Canada

Board Liaison – Greg Sarratt, W4OZK


Email:  w4ozk@arrl.org   

230 Latigo Loop, Huntsville, AL 35806

Staff Liaison –  Mike Corey, W5MPC


Email:  w5mpc@arrl.org
225 Main Street, Newington, CT 06111

Administrative Liaison – Sharon Taratula


Email:  staratula@arrl.org
225 Main St., Newington, CT  06111
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